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To the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 
 
In accordance with the provisions of article 227 of the Spanish Securities Act (Texto 
Refundido de la Ley del Mercado de Valores, aprobado por el Real Decreto Legislativo 
4/2015, de 23 de octubre), Applus Services, S.A. (hereinafter, “Applus” or the 
"Company") notifies the following 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

The Board of Directors of the Company, during its meeting held yesterday, following the 
recommendation of the Audit Committee and as a result of a selection process carried 
out by such Committee, resolved to appoint PricewaterhouseCoopers Auditores, S.L. as 
the auditor of the annual accounts of Applus and its consolidated group for financial 
years 2024, 2025 and 2026. 

The Board of Directors will propose such appointment to the next Annual General 
Shareholders' Meeting. 

All the foregoing is notified as other relevant information for all appropriate purposes, 
on 14 December 2022. 

Applus Services, S.A. 


